4* March 2021

Dear Parents,

A huge welcome back to you all into school. We are all so excited to see you! We understand that it
might be tricky for some children coming back, but we know that once the children see their friends,

they will settle back in well.

We have lovely wellbeing activities planned to help with the transition back into school and, of

course, we are here if would like to ask us any questions or have any concerns.

Some reminders:

e Please return your reading folders to we can start issuing reading books.

e Please bring in your Siddurs and Chumushim to keep at school

e On Monday, please remember to send into school board games your child would like to play.
These will be quarantined for two days. We will do our best to play as many as possible.

e On Tuesdays, please send your child in PE kit. They will remain in their kit all day.

e We are also having a Science day this Thursday which promises to be lots of fun!

As a final note, please could we ask that you send in glue sticks and pencils with your children.
Please see the YouTube link with a welcome back message to the children.

https://youtu.be/MEmM1t9BjXDA

Wishing you all shavua tov!

Year 2 Team



